
Re: Notice of legal structure change 

Dear Valued Client:

U.S. Bank National Association (“USBNA”) has decided to reposition the legal entity used for its 
U.S.-based Global Corporate Trust business as of January 29, 2022. The Corporate Trust change 
involves transferring substantially all of the Corporate Trust business of USBNA to U.S. Bank Trust 
Company, National Association (“USBTC”), a wholly owned subsidiary of USBNA. Trustee and 
agency services for most existing accounts will now be provided by USBTC. Please note that the 
Corporate Trust transfer does not include Document Custody and certain Escrow services, which 
continue to be offered through USBNA.

Throughout the next several months, you will begin to notice the USBTC name appearing on certain 
communications related to accounts that have transitioned. There is no action required of you at 
this time. As we transition the Corporate Trust business over time, we will communicate specific 
account changes or actions you may need to take at the appropriate time. 

The team that provides service to you remains the same. Please do not hesitate to reach out to 
your Relationship Manager if you have any questions. We appreciate our relationship and thank you 
for your business.

Sincerely,

John Stern

President 
U.S. Bank Global Corporate Trust Services

January 31, 2022
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